Michigan Horse-Drawn Vehicle Association
Board Meeting
December 6, 2014

Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President Dorothy Childs at 1:00 pm.
Newsletter will be sent out to members today.

A proposal was made to make Jane Jarvis a lifetime member. The discussion was tabled until a
future time.

The Secretary's Report was read and approved.

Treasurers Report: MSU has been paid for the use of the room. We need to order whips for the
Ways and Means.

Presidents Report: What do we need to better in order to get a higher participation at events?
We need to keep the newsletter a quarterly publication. January ask the experts speaker will be
Tim Berry from Farm Bureau. Please bring your horse related questions. March is the MSU
Horse Expo. There will be a drive at the Cummings Center in May. June is the Horse Show and
the Sleepy Hollow drive. August is the Gladwin Carriage Festival. October is the National Drive.
We need to update the Resources Guide.

Vice Presidents Report: Need volunteers for the MSU Horse Expo.

The meeting adjourned.



